
Dear Passow Families,  
 

Thank you to our returning 1st through 5th grade families who have already completed 
the online portion of our registration process for your student(s). If you have not already 
done so, please see the information that was mailed to you for a step-by-step explanation 
on how to complete the registration on PowerSchool. Families who did not complete the 
online portion will have an opportunity to do so at the second part of registration, an 
in-person residency verification. This will take place in the Passow gym on Tuesday July 
21st, Wednesday, July 22nd, and Thursday, July 23rd. The schedule below indicates the 
dates and times families should come. ​If possible, we are asking that parents come during 
the time slot allotted for their ​youngest​ child.  
 

Please note: Online registration and in-person residency verification is only for our 
returning 1st through 5th graders​. New students and kindergarteners who are not already 
registered should contact the Passow office at 847-455-6781 beginning on July 29th. 
Families interested in preschool registration should contact our facilitator, Anna Gonzalez, 
at ​agonzalez@d84.org​.  
 

We have included a copy of our residency verification form in this mailing.  Please note 
that you must provide proofs from two different categories.  Additional forms and 
information can be found on our website, at ​www.d84.org​.  
 

In order to ensure the safety of our Passow parents and staff, we are asking that everyone 
follow safety procedures. If possible, we ask that only one adult from each family come to 
the residency event to allow us to uphold social distancing guidelines and capacity 
recommendations. Parents will arrive at the building at our front door. Anyone coming 
into the school will be required to wear a mask covering the nose and mouth and practice 
social distancing at all times.   A representative will direct you to one of our residency 
verification stations in the Passow gym.  
 

Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We are 
looking forward to seeing you soon! 
 

Be well, 
 

Ms. Martin ​jmartin@d84.org 
 

Mrs. Fontana ​tfontana@d84.org 
 

Date Tuesday,  
July 21st 

Wednesday, 
 July 22nd 

Wednesday, 
      July 22nd 

Thursday,  
July 23rd 

Time 4:00.-7:00 p.m. 8:00-10:00 
a.m. 

10:00a.m.-Noo
n 

4:00.-7:00 p.m. 
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Grade Levels 1st and 2nd 1st and 2nd 3rd-5th 3rd-5th 

 


